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Government of India 
Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change 

NO.;J_ '3~ INFA-2024/80.01/SFW (50 yrs.) (1970-74) Date: 23 .02.2024 

Sub: so= year workshop of "Senior Foresters" 

Dear Sir£b).J 

Greetings from IGNFA! 

I am much pleased to share with you that 50th year workshop for Indian Forest 
Service officers of 1970-72 to 1974-76 courses is scheduled on 27 and 28 March, 
2024 at Indira Gandhi National Forest Academy (IGNFA), Dehradun. IGNFA notes 
that you have been part of above mentioned courses as Foreign Trainee. 

Coming together of the Indian Forest Service officers of above-mentioned 
batches at the Academy is a rare but much awaited opportunity. During the workshop 
period you may also like to visit the Academy to meet and interact with your course 
mates. 

The Academy is gearing up to provide you the assistance to enable your visit. 

Accordingly, may I request you to provide us information about your visit in the 
19oogle form/available at the following link. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAIpOLSePubPgh097WUMgOrftSmgp8y 
uOnKaiidFn 7dnneOHOjd-4g/viewform 

For further information, you may like to contact Dr. Sudhagar M. 
(9465911654/sfwignfa@gmail.com) 

Warm regards 
Yours sincerely 
~rnJ\_C) , 

~ (Jagmohan Sharma) 
Director, IGNFA 

To 
The Foreign Trainees 
(1970,1971,1972,1973 & 1974 Batches) 
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